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Press release – 12 July 2001

Carnegie’s first half-year 2001 - teleconference

Carnegie plans to announce its second quarter financial results on Tuesday, July 17, in a press release. The press release will be issued at 1.00 PM (CET), (GMT +1). The press release will be available at www.carnegie.se (Press). 

Mr Lars Bertmar, Managing Director and CEO, comments on the second quarter results at a teleconference at 2.00 PM (CET). In order to participate, please call 303 267 1002 (North America), 020 8240 8248 (Great Britain), or +44 (0)20 8240 8248 (rest of the world). A presentation will be available at www.carnegie.se (Investor Relations).

For more information, please contact:

Birgitta Henriksson (Investor Relations), telephone: +46 8 676 86 39, e-mail: birhen@carnegie.se

Carnegie is the leading Nordic investment bank and asset management firm operating in three principal business areas: Securities, Investment Banking and Asset Management & Private Banking. Carnegie provides a wide array of products and services to Nordic and international clients from offices in seven countries: Sweden, Denmark, Norway, Finland, Luxembourg, UK and the US.


